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    CITY COUNCIL BILL #20-0548 BALTIMORE CITY 

     LANDMARK LIST: REED CALLOWAY HOUSE 

 

     

The Honorable President and  August 18, 2020 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) considered City 

Council Bill #20-0548 Landmark List: Reed Calloway House, at its regular meeting on 

August 11, 2020.  

 

In its consideration of this bill, the Commission reviewed the attached Landmark Designation 

Report and CHAP staff report and unanimously voted to recommend landmark designation to 

the Mayor and City Council (10 members present, 10 members in support) because the 

building meets Criteria 1 and 2 of CHAP’s criteria for historic designation.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866.  

 

Cc: 

Councilman Pinkett 

Councilman Bullock 

 


